
 

 

  Road Equipment Purchase Advisory Commission  

 

20190529 

 

Call meeting to order 1830 all members present  

Joseph W. Dutton, Guy Tanza, Mark Bills, Archie Clark, Doug Wellman 

 

Joseph W. Dutton elected as chairmen all in favor 

 

Archie Clark would like to see how much of the contract service money is spent on equipment 

that could be offset by our own piece of equipment  

 

Guy Tanza will bring to the next meeting a breakdown of the towns spending on road equipment 

for the last several years 

 

Guy Tanza would like to see how much money would potentially be saved after the piece of 

equipment is paid off  

 

Doug Wellman pointed to that it may be prudent to bring this issue back to the towns people 

after this commission comes to a consensus  

 

All agreed that the next meeting will take place on June 11th 2019 1830 

 

Meeting was adjourned 1945 

 

 
 


